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Barbara Urbanski Schiller - Margaret & Robert Braun 
Bonnie Wabik & Frank Chida - Darrel and Tracy Baker 
Cletus Magsamen -Ellen Magsamen 
Daniel Herbert - Charles Jensen
Dave Bjorlin - Stephen and Karen Wedel 
Dr. Curtis Frank Ahrens - Patricia LeDoux Ahrens 
Dr. John McLean - Toby and Ralph Bransky
Eileen Langlee - Jon and Patricia Langlee 
Elizabeth Boyd  -Karen Kennemer 
Father Patrick McDowell - Lana & John Desanto
Galen Wilson - Nancy Odden & Doug Britton 
Gladys and Lousise McDonnell - Margaret Holmes 
James Campbell - Linda Debban 
Jill & Dick Christie - Gary Spakosky
Jill Christie - Kay and Walter Gower 
John Botten  - Carol Botten 
John Ciesielski - Audrey Grover
Annie E. Finnegan  - Peter Finnegan 
John Edwards Sr. & June Edwards  -Douglas & Nancy
Killian 
John F. Johnson - Alice Johnson 
Louis & Rose Karalus - Carol Caralus
Roger Higgins - Patricia Higgins 






In Memory of... 

All staff at the Damiano  - Renee Zurn, David Hoffman, John  & Elizabeth Kelly
Andy Theuninck - Duane Theuninck 
Carrie Stattman - Catherine & Robert Pfeffer 
Carol Jean Simat - Mary Gellerman  
Carol Kondrath - Steve Johnson & Carol Kondrath 
Dr. David Herman - Benedictine Sisters Benevolent Association
Gerald and  June Kimball - Brian Kimbell
Flo, Kitchen workers, and Volunteers - Marilyn & Martin Fair, Rosemary & Dan Skorich
Henry Benson - Brett Henson
James M. Dwyer - Luanne Anderson 
Karen Balaich - Jule Jago 
Larry Snyder & Wendy Champness - Abby Snyder 
Maureen & Tom Jovanovich - Anna Jovanovich
Grandchildren, Emily & Ben - Cindy Peterson-Wlosinski & Stephen Wlosinski 
Sister Lois Eckes, OSB - Chico & Janet Anderson, Bruce & Katherine Stender

In Honor of ...

Mark A. Freitag - Evelyn & Wally Freitag 
Matthew Palumbo - Andrea & James Palumbo 
Mike Annoni - Lauri Annoni 
Mona Cheslak - Robert & Jill Lyman 
Mona Johnson-Cheslak - William Cheslak 
Norbert & Mary Sloan - Frances Sloan 
Pat Doughtery - Katheryn Noble
Patrick McParlan - Nancy McParlan 
Paull Hoff - Jo Ann Chalgren & Marcia Hoff
Robin Braasch - Mark & Laura Braasch & Dean
Neumann 
Ronald Warner  -Marie Warner
Sheryl Robins - Al Robins 
Ted Nelson - Diane Nelson
Anita Holbein - Patricia Herbert
Timothy Maddy - Melissa & David Spoelhof  
V. Joan Semenchuk  - Angela Dockendorf 
Warren Huot  - Gloria Huot 
Irene & Charles Brtek - Anton & Dorene Brtek
Al McNulty  -Karen McNulty 
Alba Facciotto  -James & Barbra Koberstein  
Christopher Sauve - Rosemary & Dan Skorich
Marcie S. Finnegan - Peter Finnegan 
Marian Levine - Lea Carr Paul & Vikki Buckley








Dear Friend of the Damiano Center,

Spring is here (or at least right around the corner)! 
This means that a lot of exciting things are in the works. In addition to the Damiano
Center’s eight existing programs, there are dynamic community collaborations taking
place to meet the growing needs of our guests. 

We are opening the Safe Storage program very soon at Damiano to provide a place
for guests to store their most precious belongings. This is a wonderful partnership
between Damiano, Human Development Center, CHUM, St. Louis County, City of
Duluth, Duluth Chamber, and Downtown Duluth.

With the winter Warming Center closing for the season, it means that the Damiano
Center’s Hygiene Unit is re-opening until next winter. We work closely with CHUM to
ensure guests have access to showers year round between the Hygiene Unit and the
Warming Center.

Every meal continues to be covered for guests in Duluth through partnership
between Damiano, Union Gospel Mission, Salvation Army, and CHUM. Together we
ensure everyone is able to eat with minimal overlap of meals served.

As always, the seven other organizations housed in the Damiano continue to serve
our guests through their amazing programs. In addition, numerous nonprofits set up
resource tables at meals to connect their services with our guests. Many
organizations have also been offering additional programming to our guests in the
Damiano conference room- including support groups, SPDATs, legal aid, skill
development, community building and so much more. 

All of this beautiful collaborative energy, which greatly benefits our guests, would
not be possible without you and your support. Thank you for all you do!

With Gratitude,

Seth Currier
Executive Director
The Damiano Center
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We would not be here without you!
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Ben Clarke
President

University of Minnesota Medical
School​

​
Ethan Roe

 President-elect
Duluth Police Department

​
Rev. Elizabeth Liebenstein

Secretary
Benedictine Living Community

​
Cathy VonRueden

Treasurer
UCare

​
Kari Carlson

National Bank of Commerce
 

Pat Conway
Essentia Health​

 
Jacob Disterhaupt
St Luke’s Hospital

​
Tiffany Doherty

Legal Aid Service of
Northeastern Minnesota

​
Sr. Lois Eckes

St. Scholastica Monastery
​

Brad Gustason
Human Development Center

(retired)
​

Steve Hanke
City of Duluth Attorney’s Office

​
Sen. Jennifer McEwen

Minnesota State Senate
 

Alison Paulseth-Bautch
Ascential Wealth Advisors

​
Susana Pelayo-Woodward

University of Minnesota Duluth
​

Andrea Simek
Fond du Lac Tribal and

Community College





Make a donation online to
support Damiano programs!



www.damianocenter.org/donate

OR
Scan me to make a donation!






The Damiano Center
206 W 4th Street
Duluth, MN 55806

Phone: (218) 722-8708
Fax: (218) 7220375
www.damianocenter.org
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